
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 11 - 25 November 2022 

Holiday Dates - 

Last Day of Autumn Term - Tuesday 20th December  2022.  

School closes at 1:30pm 

 

Return to School - Thursday 5th January 2023 

 

February Half Term - Monday 13th February - Friday 17th  

                                       February 2023 

Dates for your Diary -    

29th November—Year 1 walk to the post-box 

6th December - Christmas parent workshop 2.45-3.15pm 

 

7th December - Bedtime Stories 5pm-6pm   

 

12-16th December - Christmas Performances  

 

14th December - Christmas Dinner and Christmas jumper day 

 

19th December - Christmas Parties 

 

20th December - Pantomime 

 

15th January - Reception/Junior School applications close 

 

24th January - Year 2 Dance Festival 

25th January—BATICs Got Talent 

 

27th January - Lego Day 

 

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 28 NOVEMBER 2022   

Monday –  Pepperoni or Cheese Pizza with Pasta and Red Pesto or Jacket Potato with Cheese or Tuna and Fruit Platter 

Tuesday –  Chicken or Quorn Korma with Wholegrain Rice served with Green Beans and Naan Bread and Chocolate Sponge and  

Custard. 

Wednesday –  Roast Chicken or Herby Quorn Fillet  with Roast Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, Peas, Cauliflower Cheese and Gravy with 

Jelly or Mousse. 

Thursday –  Pigs in Blankets or Vegetarian Sausages with Hash Browns and Baked Beans with Christmas Jelly 

Friday – Fish Fingers or Omelette, Chips, Sweetcorn and Peas with Shortbread Biscuit 

Achievers of the Week - 

Explorers: Jack W 

Stars:  Jaxon H      Moons:  Teddy    Rockets:  Frankie 

Planets:  Logan      Astronauts: Harriet    Flying Saucers: Lorne 

Galaxies: Arlo      Asteroids:  Eleanor    Satellites:  Rachel 

Attendance Heroes  - 

Planets:   Freya      Astronauts:  Pippa    Flying Saucers:  Phoenix 

Galaxies:   James K      Asteroids: Archie    Satellites:  Edward  

PA News:

 

26th November - HINS Christmas Fayre 11am-2:30pm 

 

15th December - After School Reception/Yr1/Yr2        

                               Christmas Disco’s 

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered for to help at 

the Christmas fayre, we have contacted everyone by email. 

If you haven't received anything please check your junk 

mail.  If anyone would still like to volunteer setting up or on 

a stall please send an email to:   

hadleighinfantsandnurserypa@gmail.com   



News …  

Author visit - Thank you to Rob Glazebrook for coming in to school to read his book to the Year 1 and 2 children 

and to talk about his writing. The children enjoyed his story and the chance to ask him some questions. It was 

lovely to see some of the children going home proudly clutching their own copies of the book. We have a few  

extra copies for sale if you forgot to order yours. 

PE character event - Some of the Year 1 children had a fantastic afternoon at the Deanes Sports Centre on 

Wednesday. The children completed lots of fun activities, alongside 4 other schools, working with some of the 

coaches and students from Deanes. The children were all fully engaged in the session, worked hard and enjoyed 

the variety of activities which included balloon throwing and hitting skills, a blindfolded obstacle course, bowling 

and a number hunt. Well done to all who participated and thank you to the staff and parents who made it possi-

ble. 

Christmas Fayre - Please come along and support the Christmas Fayre tomorrow. It’s on from 11am until 2.30pm. 

The PA are working really hard to put on this event which raises money for the school to help us enrich the curric-

ulum we offer your children. 

Christmas - We have sent 2 letters home this week about Christmas at Hadleigh. The first was about all the 

Christmas events we have planned including details about Christmas performances and the link to the form so you 

can book your tickets. The second was the Bedtime stories letter, again with a link so you can let us know whether 

your child will attend this event or not. If you have not received these letters please check we have your correct 

contact details. Please let the class teacher know via seesaw if you will be attending the parent workshop or not. I 

will send out a letter about Christmas dinner next week. 

Please note the change to the usual menu on Thursday next week. We will be having pigs in blankets, hash browns 

and beans with jelly for pudding to kick-start our Christmas festivities. 

Medication - If you require the school to administer medication to your child.  Please complete the form via the link 

below;  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQhKMeTXzErR_67NClfGVomKEdcByHcfSdT3M0C4lqnktskg/viewform?

vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

 
Absence Reminder - You are able to report your child’s absences using an online form. This form can be accessed using 
the link below: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeliO-z_e9qIRvJ8GI_2hCtgDxwFplgIB6Bhs2knwwG6w6gHA/viewform?
vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0   
 
Alternatively, the school can still be called on 01702 557979 and a message can be left on the voicemail. To assist the 
school in effectively fulfilling its role in safeguarding children, I would ask all parents to record absences as soon as pos-
sible.  
 

Change of Contact Details - Please make sure that you notify us of any changes to contact details. This will ensure 
that we can make contact with you when necessary.  To inform us of any changes, please complete the form via the link 
below;    

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfemMJVIgNL0nW_UvqnvFTjCuOLpOXmWxPRuNtgJaleJ76qlA/viewform?
vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeliO-z_e9qIRvJ8GI_2hCtgDxwFplgIB6Bhs2knwwG6w6gHA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeliO-z_e9qIRvJ8GI_2hCtgDxwFplgIB6Bhs2knwwG6w6gHA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

